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Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
Greetings! 
 
At EIS, we understand that education is a collaborative endeavour. Recently, during our Open House event held 
on Thursday, 26th September 2024, we were delighted to witness the enthusiastic involvement of our parents. 
We were thrilled to receive positive feedback from the attendees, and with their constructive recommendations, 
they directed our attention to areas needing improvement. 
 
If you were unable to attend the Open House physically due to previous commitments or work, we kindly request 
you to send a message on Teams and express your interest in a virtual meeting. We will be more than happy to 
arrange a mutually suitable time for an online meeting between you and your child’s teacher. 

 
On another note, kindly be informed of the following: 
 

• World Teacher’s Day 
Our school is incredibly fortunate to have dedicated teachers who inspire and guide our students every day. 
As a token of appreciation, we are celebrating Teachers’ Day on Friday, October 4, 2024, and we would 
love for you and your children to be part of making this day extra special. 

 
To celebrate, we encourage students to express their love and gratitude by bringing a small, heartfelt card 
for their teachers. It is these simple, thoughtful gestures that will truly brighten their day. 
 
Additionally, we would be honoured to have your help in creating a memorable "Vote of Thanks" for 
our teachers. We kindly ask you to record a short 15-second video in English or Arabic, where you express 
your thanks to either a specific teacher or all teachers in general. Your child should stand beside you in the 
video, but we request that you be the one speaking. 
 

Here are the key details: 
• Video Length: 15 seconds 
• Format: Portrait 
• Submission: Send the video via email to saleeha.najeeb@eisalain.com 
• Deadline: 01.10.2024 (Tuesday) 
 

We are proud to share that this year’s celebration will be led and hosted by our Student Council, adding an 
extra touch of student involvement to the festivities. 
 

• Welcome to our New Staff Member, Mr. Jinto Anthony 
Mr. Jinto Antony will take on the role of art teacher. With 14 years of experience teaching art in India and 
Qatar, he has also worked as an artist, assistant art director, and designer. His significant knowledge of 
creative and design disciplines will be extremely beneficial to our institution. 
 

Once again, we would like to express our sincere gratitude and excitement for our partnership. While the school’s 
commitment to providing excellent education remains unwavering, we are also determined to work hand in hand 
with you to foster a dynamic educational community where our children can flourish. 
 
 
Best regards, 
EIS Administration 
  



 
 
Appointment of New Social Studies Teacher and Class Teacher Grade 5 B (For Grade 5 & 6 
Parents Only 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
I hope this message finds you well. We would like to inform you that Ms Tresa Fernandez, the 
Social Studies and class teacher for Grade 5G (Girls Section), has decided to step down from her 
position due to personal reasons. We are grateful for her dedication while she was with us and 
wish her all the best in her future endeavours. 
 
We are pleased to announce Mr. Arcie Macatulad as her replacement. He is a highly skilled 
educator with significant experience in teaching Social Studies, and he will now oversee Grades 
5 and 6. We believe his knowledge and enthusiasm will greatly enhance our students' learning 
experience. 
 
Additionally, we have made some adjustments to the class teacher assignments:  
 
- Ms. Linu Jasly will take on the role of class teacher for Grade 5G (Girls Section). 
- Mr. Arcie Macatulad will also serve as the class teacher for Grade 5B (Boys Section). 
 
We appreciate your understanding and collaboration during this transition period. If you have 
any questions or concerns, please feel free to reach out. 
 
Thank you for your ongoing support. 
 
 


